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Central Reserve Police Force 

CRPF- the Central Reserve Police Force today signed an MoU with the 

IRCTC on Railway Reserved e-ticketing system thereby bringing a major relief to 

over 3 lakh of its personnel. The MoU was signed by Sh. Rajeev Rai Bhatnagar, 

D.G, CRPF and Sh. M.P. Mall, Chairman and Managing Director, IRCTC in the 

CRPF headquarters in New Delhi. Speaking on the occasion Sh. Bhatngar said that 

the new system of e-ticketing fulfils a long standing demand of the 

jawans/personnel of the Force who often faced a lot of problems in ensuring 

railway reservation, especially during long distance travel and travel at short 

notice. Describing the MoU as a big step, the Director General said that it not only 

caters to the travel needs of the Force as an organization, but also represents a 

major welfare measure for the Force personnel. He said that the e-ticketing 

solution would be rolled out to the entire Force. Speaking on the occasion, Sh. 

Mall described it as a momentous occasion and expected that the e-ticketing 

system would provide a great relief to the Force personnel.  

The new e-ticketing system for CRPF personnel got off to a flying start with 

the D.G himself booking the first ever such ticket in on-line mode developed 

jointly by the CRPF and the IRCTC.  

The fresh e-ticketing solution will replace the earlier system of railway 

warrant which was cumbersome. The new system will lead to savings for the 

organization and be cost-effective as well as in line with the e-governance policy 

of the Government. 
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PRO, Dte. CRPF. 

 

 

 



 


